
Minutes of General Meeting of Basin Villages Forum held Monday 16th July, 
2012 at St Georges Basin, Meriton Street Community Centre, St Georges 
Basin, commenced at 7.35 pm. 
 
16 present: 
 
Welcome: Fed Member Joanna Gash, 
and Clr Findlay.  Welcome back also to 
Linda Lilyman. 
 
Guest Speaker: Kathy Wiseham, Road 
Safety Officer, Shoalhaven City Council.  
 
Chair read out minutes of the June 
general meeting. Moved & 2nd Adele & 
David.  
 
Apologies: Janet Gill of St Georges 
Basin public school, Jon Fimmano & 
Pam wells. 
 
Correspondence in: 
Notice re Bike week 15th to 23rd Sept. 
- 16th September bike ride Huskisson;  - 
- Sunday 23rd major bike ride around 
bay & basin villages 
Invoice from Meriton Management 
Committee, re hall hire. 
 
Correspondence moved & 2nd Judy & 
David. 
 
Financial report presented by Christine. 
Moved & 2nd David/Maureen 
 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS 
 
Discussion on community pathways 
funding ($ and/or ‘in kind); e.g. 
pathways near St Georges Basin 
School. Liaise with Mark Poulton. 
 
Bike stencils on road shoulders along 
the bypass. 
 

Chris Grounds spoke on launch of 
Community Engagement Policy 6th 
August 6th. 10.00 am 
 
Coastal Zone Management Plan 
information session: Tues 17th July, 
Huskisson, 4.00 pm. 
 
Letter to Building Professionals Board. 
Maureen to draft letter to Brad Hazard. 
Forward copies of this letter to Sh City 
Council. 
 
Land between IGA and post office, in St 
Georges Basin; some questions were 
raised about its future use. 
 
Continuing damage to Heritage Estates. 
 
Clr Findlay spoke on Tree Management 
Policy? Item in business papers. 
 
Rowena raised issue of litter along the 
Wool road bypass. She will draft letter, 
for Secretary to send to Council. 
 
Goats in the Wool Lane property, 
frequently escaping & causing road 
hazard. Rowena to use the ‘report a 
problem’ link on Council’s website. 
 
Adele spoke on recent Police & 
Community meeting. 
 
Meeting closed 9.10 pm. 
 


